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Ref.: BDT/PDD/MPS/DM/204 Geneva, 21 October 2021 

   
   

To 

Other Entities and Regulators from ITU-D Sector 
Members  

 
 

   

   

   

   

 

Subject: Postponement of TECH TALKS: Interactive Information sharing session with Other Entities 
membership community of the ITU Telecommunication Development Sector Members 
(Virtual), 4 November 2021, 13h00-15h00 CEST 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Please be informed that due to unforeseen circumstances, the TECH TALKS: Interactive Information sharing 
session with the Other Entities membership community of the International Telecommunication Union (ITU) 
Telecommunication Development Sector Members, scheduled to take place virtually on 4 November 2021 
has been postponed. An invitation with new dates and times will be extended to you in due course. I take this 
opportunity to thank you for your continued support for the work of ITU-D and the Telecommunication 
Development Bureau (BDT).  

For any additional information and questions, please contact membershipitud@itu.int .  

Yours faithfully,  

 

[Original signed] 

 

Doreen Bogdan-Martin 
Director 
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